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Florissant Police to increase enforcement for Child 
Passenger Safety Week 

 
Florissant, MO-The Florissant Police Department announced today they are joining with 
statewide law enforcement September 13-19, 2015 for a Child Passenger Safety Week 
mobilization to crack down on Missouri’s seat belt law violators, specifically adults who 

have children who are not properly secured in an approved restraint system.  This effort 
is to help reduce highway fatalities.  

 
“Local motorists should be prepared for stepped up enforcement,” said Chief Lowery. 

“We’ll be out there to remind you seat belts and child restraints can-and do-save lives.” 
 

Seat belt use is the single most effective way to protect people and reduce fatalities in 
motor vehicle crashes. 

 
Buckle Up and Arrive Alive. For information on Missouri seat belt usage, visit 
www.saveMOlives.com. 
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